
 

State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection      November 4, 2024 
715 P Street, 10th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 
landuseplanning@bof.ca.gov  
 
Subject:  City of La Verne Safety Element Update 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Recipient, 
 
On behalf of the City of La Verne, we are pleased to submit the Draft Safety Element Update to the Board of Forestry 
and Fire Protection for review and kindly request that the Safety Element be considered at the December 10, 2024 
Board meeting. The City is committed to protecting the community from the unreasonable risk of wildfire and to 
implementing goals and policies to address fire hazards in La Verne. 
 
The Draft Safety Element was developed in conjunction with the City’s comprehensive update to the General Plan and 
meaningful input on the Safety Element was provided by community members during the General Plan Update 
process. The City has also worked closely with the CAL FIRE Land Use Planning team to ensure compliance with the 
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection’s Safety Element Assessment methodology.  
 
We are available by phone, video call, or email and will make ourselves available as needed during the review period. 
The City appreciates your assistance with the review and approval process. We look forward to hearing from you. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Perry Banner.  
 
Sincerely,  

       
Candice Bowcock      Perry Banner 
Principal Planner, La Verne     Principal Planner, De Novo Planning Group 
cbowcock@cityoflaverne.org | (909) 596-8713   pbanner@denovoplanning.com 
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